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Docket No. STN 50-601-

Mr. E. P. Rahe, Manager
Nuclear Safety Department
Water Reactor Division
Westinghouse Electric Corporation
Box 355
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230

Dear Mr. Rahe:

Subject: RESAR-SP/90 Preliminary Design Approval Application

As requested in your May 7,1984 letter to H. R. Denton, the Commission
has accepted for formal docketing the application for preliminary design
approval (PDA) for the Westinghouse advanced pressurized water reactor,
RESAR-SP/90. Docket number STN 50-601 has been assigned to the RESAR-SP/90
appl ica tion. All future correspondence should reference this assigned
docket number.

Over the next several weeks, we will be discussing schedules for the
submittal and review of the RESAR-SP/90 modules.

Enclosed for yo:r information is a copy of the Notice of Receipt of
Application foi Preliminary Design Approval which we have sent to the
Federal Register for publication.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:

Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
As stated
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